
From: buryi@list.ru  

To: priroda.ork@mail.ru, amukay <amukay@worldbank.org>, Jbure 
<Jbure@worldbank.org> 

25 November 2010, 13:43  
Ms G. Sametova 
Deputy Director 
South Kazakhstan Oblast Directorate for Natural Resources  
and Regulation of Natural Resource Use  

Thank you for your letter no. 08/4240 dated 2 November 2010 in response to my letter no. 11 dated 29 
October 2010. 

I am writing to request that you inform me of the findings of your examination of my ‘Observations on 
the EIA Report’.  

If your office has already produced state environmental review findings of GradStroiEkoProket’s EIA 
report on the Temirlan Village Bypass project, I request that you send me the address of the internet site 
where I may consult them. 

In compliance with the Constitution of the Republic of Kazakhstan, I request that you reply in the 
language in which this request has been sent. 

Yours respectfully, Bauyrzhan Isaliev, Director of the Public Monitoring Group for South 
Kazakhstan Oblast’ 


